
Dear Parents,  

This is a reminder that the Kindergarten shows are 

tomorrow and Friday! If your student is in Group #2 

they will perform Thursday (tomorrow) at 1:15. Group 

#1 will perform on Friday at 1:15. Please be on time as we will start 

right at 1:15 and the show is only about 20 minutes long. If your 

student is dressing up in fancy clothes or wearing a costume from 

home, please send the costume or fancy clothes with them to school in 

the morning (not wearing them yet). We will help them get changed and 

ready before the show. Please email me if you have any questions at all. 

I’m excited for you all to see the wonderful things your kindergartners 

can do!  

-Ms. Kelly skelly@lps.k12.co.us  

  

mailto:skelly@lps.k12.co.us

